
RE: Heads of Planning

WILLIAMS Rachel 
Fri 12/08/2022 11:47 AM
To: Adrian Colwell  

S�ll happening…Adrian Duffield is the only rep today.  He told us that his info from his CE was that City stated
that they only wanted transforma�onal growth and S&V couldn’t agree to that so it fell…we haven’t spent
much �me on that though.  I just said we were surprised that was a crunch mee�ng as there was a technical
answer available, not all avenues explored yet
 
We’ve just run through the evidence base studies and decided to cancel most and consider a few in more
detail at next week’s planning policy managers mee�ng.  Haven’t explicitly said we’re recommissioning the
OGNA but I said  I’m instructed to move at pace and need to fill the evidence base gap  and we’re happy to
work with whoever wants to work with us…is that enough do you think?
 
From: Adrian Colwell 
Sent: 12 August 2022 11:43
To: WILLIAMS Rachel 
Subject: Heads of Planning
 
Any decisions at Heads of Planning today?
 
What did south have to say and who represented them?
 
Adrian
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